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October 26th, 1955,

TO ALL SPECIAL PROJECTS PRSONNEL

During the visit here, last week, of !'ajor W.R., Stephens of the
U.S.A.F.,; the following comrents were made which are of significant
interest to all concerned:
1, Te commented highly on the rate at which General
_Project work had progresssd.

2. The czalibre of work was entirely to their
satisfaciion.

(j 3. With regard to the 1/6 scale model, he said that

' many people at W.A.D.C. were surprised at
receiving the model and hardware in the & month
period as scheduled. A

To this, Mr. Frost and I would like to add our thanks and appreciation

for the thought and effort given by scuch of you to this undertaking.
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